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increase humanitarian service, 
and enhance our public image 
and awareness.  
Our successes are a direct re-
sult of excellent club and dis-
trict leadership as well as the 
support and dedication pro-
vided by our members to fulfill 
the mission of Rotary. 
 
Thank you to all who were 
part of making this year one of 
the most memorable and en-
joyable years in my life! 
 
In Service of Rotary, 

Dian 
Dian Edwards 
District Governor 

Greetings to all District 5630 
Rotarians! 
 
During this last month of the 
2012-2013 Rotary Year, Rotary 
International directs our atten-
tion to Rotary Fellowship. Per-
haps when you hear this topic, 
you automatically think about 
the good fellowship experi-
ences and camaraderie you 
enjoy with other Rotarians and 
their families in your own com-
munity.  
 
This is definitely one of the 
delightful benefits of our Ro-
tary lives. However, official 
Rotary Fellowships also pro-
vide opportunities for you and 
your families to expand your 
fellowship enjoyment with 
others in the Rotary World 
who share a common interest 
in worthwhile recreational 
activities (sports, hobbies, 
etc.).  
 
Rotary Fellowships provide a 
way to further vocational de-
velopment through acquaint-
ance with others of the same 

profession, make new friends 
around the world, explore new 
opportunities for service, and 
have fun while enhancing the 
Rotary experience. If you are 
interested in exploring this 
dimension to your life as a 
Rotarian, you might want to 
check out more information at 
these website links. 
Flier: 
http://www.rotary.org/
RIdocuments/en_pdf/
fellowships_flier_en.pdf 
  
Handbook: 
http://
www.rotary.org/
RIdocuments/
en_pdf/729en.pdf 
  
This is the last of my messages 
that will be published in our 
District 5630 Newsletter during 
my term of office as District 
Governor.  
 
As I reflect on the past Rotary 
year, I believe that we have 
accomplished many of the 
goals we set to strengthen and 
support our clubs, focus and 

District Governor Dian Edwards 

www.rotary5630.org 

Fellowship Takes Many Forms     

Recently added to the District 5630 Foundation  
web resources: 

Rotary and IRS Form 990 
(Click to follow the link.) 
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By Koby Rickertsen 
District Governor Nominee 
 
I wanted to take a moment as 
the Rotary year comes to a 
close to say a huge thank you 
to District Governor Dian Ed-
wards.  
 
Many of us have no idea of the 
amount of work and time that 
goes into the job of District 
Governor. I have had the 
honor of working with Dian 
over the last year on different 
projects and tasks. She has 
been such an inspiration to 
me, not only in leadership, but 
also in the fact that she has so 
much passion for our District 
and for Rotary overall.  
 
When I first heard her talk 
about her goals for the 2012-
13 Rotary year I thought she 
was absolutely crazy! I learned 
right away that Dian Edwards 
was not only totally sane, but 
one of the most driven and 

inspiring people that I have 
had the honor of calling my 
friend.  
She has accomplished almost 
every goal she had set, with 
the exception of one… 
 
Dian shared with me a dream 
of having an E-Club in our dis-
trict right before she started 
her year as district Governor. 
This was at the top of her to do 
list and at this point, it is look-
ing like we are going to fall 
short of the goal.  

So, I am asking all District 5630 
Rotarians, in gratitude of her 
amazing leadership and organi-
zation to help Dian finish her 
year with all goals met! 

I need 25 or more folks that 
would be interested in Rotary 
service but need the flexibility 
in their service that an e-club 
can provide.  

Scott McLaughlin is “this close” 

to having the site live and 
ready. Now we need the mem-
bers to make this happen.  

Think about your children and 
grandchildren, past Rotarians 
from your clubs, friends etc. 
that might think this is an 
amazing avenue for service. 
These folks do not need to be 
from Nebraska. They can be 
from anywhere that has an 
internet connection.  

For more information, please 
email Scott McLaughlin at 
scott@heartland-hosting.com 
or call Scott at (308) 440-9240.  

Rotarians get things done, so I 
know we can accomplish this 
goal and show Dian the appre-
ciation she deserves!!!   

Thank you all for your help. 

  

“Dian Edwards be praised, Rotarians, unite to help her finish strong!!!” 

One Last Goal to Reach 

From www.rotary.org  
 
Rotary e-clubs are clubs that 
meet online. For many mem-
bers, this new way of experi-
encing Rotary offers the bene-
fits of a Rotary club, with 
added flexibility. 
 
Other than meeting online to 
conduct club business, Rotary 
e-clubs are essentially the 
same as any other Rotary club: 
club members carry out ser-
vice projects, support The Ro-

tary Foundation, and socialize 
and network with each other. 
The main difference? E-clubs 
are accessible 24/7.  
 
Membership  
Although each e-club is based 
in a specific district, its mem-
bership can be drawn from 
anywhere in the world. Other 
e-clubs may choose to focus 
their membership on a particu-
lar region or community. View 
a list of current Rotary e-clubs. 
 

E-clubs became official in July 
2010. Club members range 
from young professionals to 
retirees E-clubs attract mem-
bers who live in different 
places throughout the year, 
have family or work commit-
ments, travel frequently, or 
have limited mobility. Also, any 
Rotarian can make up a missed 
meeting by participating in an 
e-club online meeting. The 
addition of Rotary e-clubs re-
flects the growth of online 

(Continued on page 3) 

e-clubs: How Do They Work? 



Frank’s Final Foundation Reflection 
By Frank Sibert 
District Foundation Chair 
402-389-0271 
fjs@rcom-ne.com 
 
When you read this letter, my 
term as your Foundation Chair-
man will soon be over. My 
term will be finished the last of 
June. 
 
You will not have me asking 
you to support the work of the 

Foundation. It will be a new 
year and you will have a new 
District Chairman Mr. Don Pe-
terson asking for your help. 
 
 I want to take this opportunity 
to thank all of you for your 
support the past three years. 
The Foundation has grown and 
thanks to you has had the op-
portunity to help the needy 
worldwide. The members of 
our District are a generous 

group and your generosity has 
helped people needing help 
over the years. 
 
 As Mrs. Smith, our Congress 
Woman from Nebraska used to 
say THANK YOU-THANK YOU-
THANK YOU. 
 
Frank J Sibert 
Soon to be past District Foun-
dation Chairman of District 
5630 
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RYLA Counselors Needed 

By Koby Rickertsen 
2012-2013 RYLA Chair 
 
We still need Senior Counsel-
ors for the RYLA Camp sched-
uled for July 21-26. 
 
At current count we have four, 
possibly five, Rotarians out of 
the thirteen we need. 
 
This is an amazing part of our 
Rotary District, but without 
help, we are looking at having 

to cancel the camp this year. 
 
If you or someone you know 
has a passion for the RYLA pro-
gram, please contact me at 
chair@gpryla.org or 308-529-
0067 so that we can fill the 
empty slots.   
 
If you can’t come to the camp 
but still want to help, we also 
need sponsorships from peo-
ple and businesses. Please 
send a check to: 

Todd Adams 
District Treasurer 
Box 446 
Ogallala, NE 69153  

with “RYLA sponsor” in the 
memo line.   
 
Any help would be appreci-
ated! 

e-clubs, continued 

communities and the sheer 
number of Rotarians -- and 
potential new members --who 
are already meeting and inter-
acting online. 
 
Meeting formats  
Rotary e-clubs offer a variety 
of meeting formats such as 
webinars, videoconferencing, 
message boards, instant mes-
saging, or Skype to facilitate 

(Continued from page 2) either simultaneous or asyn-
chronous communication.  
 
Before an e-club meeting, a 
club representative posts con-
tent for that week’s meeting. 
Club members then attend the 
meeting online to discuss top-
ics and plan projects.  
 
Some Rotary e-clubs even sup-
plement their meetings with in
-person meetings. 
 

Service projects  
E-clubs facilitate international 
service by initiating projects or 
collaborating with other Ro-
tary clubs around the world. At 
the same time, an e-club might 
focus on a particular geo-
graphic region with local com-
munity service projects where 
members participate in per-
son. 



Page 4 

Service Above Self 

Alliance Rotary Club is teaming up with Rotarian Valerie 
Vanderschaaf and her husband Wayne in one of their many 
projects slated for the children and families of Zacapa, Guate-
mala.  
 
The Vanderschaafs, natives of Alliance, have visited Zacapa 
many times and have identified a number of ways to help this 
area. These include an elementary school and trade school for 
the orphaned children.   
 
Upon the sale of their house, they will relocate permanently 
this year and continue their passion by starting a fish farm for 
the people of the community in order to help them become 
more self-sufficient.  
 
Alliance Rotary is funding the first of six of the holding tanks 
for this farm with a $5,000 grant of which $2,625 is still 
needed. 
 
Pledges to this project can be made to the Alliance Rotary 
Club, PO Box 758, Alliance, NE  

Alliance Rotarian Helping in Guatemala 

WANTED 
Rotarians interested in sharing their leadership and  

facilitation skills to support  
Club Visioning and the District 5630 Rotary Leadership Institute.  

 
We need you to help us continue to strengthen and support our clubs. 

 
A special facilitators training session will be conducted 
Saturday, June 29, 2013, 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. at the  

Sandhills Conference Center, Quality Inn, North Platte. 
 

Contact Dave Snow, dpclsnow@charter.net, Loraine Lawler, rololawler@charter.net, or Dian 
Edwards, dg5630.2012@gmail.com, to sign up for this training. 



The Burwell Rotary Club presented scholar-
ships to three area high school graduates. 
 
“The objective of our unique scholarship op-
portunity is to find and recognize students that 
show strong potential and desire for continu-
ing their education, and have exhibited strong 
service examples as promoted through the 
principles of Rotary,” stated Dixie Weber, Bur-
well Rotary Club president. 
 
2013 Burwell Rotary Club Scholarships were 
awarded to the following graduates: 

Tyler Mares – $500  
Julie Timmerman – $400  
Cody McBride – $500 

Burwell Rotary President Dixie Weber presents Julie 
Timmerman with a  Rotary educational scholarship. 

2013-14 Directory Will Be Published Soon 
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Work on the 2013-14 District Directory is underway. All members should be sure their contact information is 
updated and correct in ClubRunner by June 13. Information from CR is downloaded into the directory. 
 
The directory has ad space available for your businesses, Rotary clubs and causes. Your support is appreci-
ated. 

Burwell Awards Scholarships  
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Although this is not a Rotary 
event, we thought you would 
appreciate knowing about it. 
 
Tasha was the daughter of 
Dave Keiter, a member of 
Kearney Dawn, and she was 
the niece of Dianne Keiter, a 
member of Kearney Bricks. 
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In Case You’re A Ridin’ Rotarian... 
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